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Carta de Virginia H. Patterson a Francisco Ayala (14/05/1964)

May 14, 1964

Dr. Francisco Ayala

54 W. 16th Street

New York, New York 10011

Dear Dr. Ayala:

A few minutes after you left this morning I remembered that there was a review in the Herald Tribune Book Week, and here is a copy of

it. This tear sheet is actually from the Washington Post. Book Week is distributed with the Sunday editions of the Post and the San

Francisco Examiner as well as the Herald Tribune.

Sincerely Yours,

Virginia H. Patterson

Trade Publicity Director

VHP: rl

Enc.

 

REMITENTE: Patterson, Virginia H.

DESTINATARIO: Ayala, Francisco

DESTINO: 54 West 16th Street. Apt. 4F. New York 11 N. Y.

ORIGEN: S.l.

FICHA DESCRIPTIVA: [Carta mecanografiada con firma autógrafa y con membrete:] The Macmillan Company / Publishers / Sixty Fifth

Avenue New York 11, N. Y. 


